
Please support SB 968 because with all we have learned about brain development, it would be 
a terrible thing to give a person 18 and under life without a chance of parole without looking at 
whether or not this child has changed after 15 years of time to mature.  They should have the 
chance to be evaluated to see if they would be a responsible citizen and have a good chance in 
succeeding at parole. 
 
It would also save the justice system the expense of keeping them incarcerated. 
 
Please consider supporting SB 968.  Thank you for all of your hard work. 
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